
If you lose Medicaid coverage, here are options to help:

Follow these steps to determine if your Medicaid will continue:

 Renew your Medicaid! 
 Spring 2023 

Visit Healthcare.gov/medicaid-chip/transfer-
to-marketplace, or call the Marketplace Call 
Center at 1-800-318-2596 (TTY: 1-855-889-4325) 
to get more details about Marketplace coverage.

Medicaid eligibility must be renewed each year. During the COVID-19 public health emergency, Medicaid 
for most members could not end. That requirement is ending. Members must now complete a renewal 
when it is sent to them over the next 12 months to see if their Medicaid can continue.

Starting in Spring 2023, members must complete a renewal for their Medicaid to 
continue, but everyone’s renewal date is spread out over 12 months.

Was coverage ended by mistake?

Contact the state agency to find out 
what information is needed from you to 
reinstate coverage.

Update your mailing address 
and contact information with 

Iowa Medicaid.

Because of employment change

Check if health coverage is available 
through the employer. 

Check your mail for the 
renewal notice letter.

If you need new coverage 

Check other affordable plans available 
through the Health Insurance 
Marketplace®.

Complete all requested 
information in your notice 
letter before the deadline. 


